
AECOM to announce first quarter fiscal year 2019 results on February 5th

January 15, 2019

LOS ANGELES--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Jan. 15, 2019-- AECOM (NYSE:ACM), a premier, fully integrated global infrastructure firm, will hold a
conference call and webcast with analysts and investors on February 5, 2019 at 12 P.M. Eastern Time, during which management will present the
Company's first quarter fiscal year 2019 financial results, strategy and market trends.

The live webcast and a replay will be available online at http://investors.aecom.com. The site will also host the press release announcing the financial
results and the presentation slides containing additional financial and operating information on the day of the call.

The conference call can be accessed directly by dialing 800-219-6918 (U.S. or Canada) or 574-990-1027 (international) and entering passcode
3679368.

About AECOM

AECOM (NYSE:ACM) is built to deliver a better world. We design, build, finance and operate infrastructure assets for governments, businesses and
organizations. As a fully integrated firm, we connect knowledge and experience across our global network of experts to help clients solve their most
complex challenges. From high-performance buildings and infrastructure, to resilient communities and environments, to stable and secure nations, our
work is transformative, differentiated and vital. A Fortune 500 firm, AECOM had revenue of approximately $20.2 billion during fiscal year 2018. See
how we deliver what others can only imagine at aecom.com and @AECOM.
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